Lucinda Prestwood

From: Tanya Stone

Sent: 29 December 2016 15:22

To: Kirstie.Dawe@highwaysengland.co.uk

Cc: Peter Grimm

Subject: RE: Orwell Bridge Summit

Attachments: 2016-12-19 Notes for Orwell Bridge Closure Strategic Meeting.docx

Dear Kirstie.

I hope you had a lovely Christmas.

I was just wondering, is this for the follow up meeting to that held on 19 Dec (notes attached)? If yes, will you also be inviting all other attendees of that meeting?

Kind regards, Tanya

Tanya Stone

Executive Assistant Project Support

& Support to Cllr. James Finch, Cabinet Member for Highways & Transport

Resource Management

Suffolk County Council

Endeavour House (B2-F5-43)

8 Russell Road, Ipswich

Suffolk, IP1 2BX Tel: 01473 265083

Email: xxxxx.xxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

http://www.suffolk.gov.uk

Our Mission Statement: We will make a positive difference for Suffolk. We are committed to working together, striving to improve and securing the best possible services.

Our Values: Achieve, Support, Pride, Inspire, Respect, Empower

-----Original Appointment-----

From: Kirstie.Dawe@highwaysengland.co.uk [mailto:Kirstie.Dawe@highwaysengland.co.uk] On Behalf Of Amor,

Simon

Sent: 29 December 2016 14:21

To: Fellows, Martin; Allsopp, Nigel; Tim Passmore; James Finch; Peter Grimm; barnardk@norfolk.pnn.police.uk

Subject: Orwell Bridge Summit

When: 26 January 2017 11:00-13:00 (UTC+00:00) Dublin, Edinburgh, Lisbon, London.

Where: Ipswich, Location Tbc

All,

Please accept this invite to the Orwell Bridge Summit where there will be an opportunity to discuss high wind closures, Incidents, safety and suicide prevention.

A full agenda will be send out early in the New Year.

Kind regards,

Kirstie

Kirstie Dawe, Operations Business Manager

Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW

Tel: +44 (0) 300 4704808 | **Mobile**: + 44 (0) 7711916798

Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk

GTN: 0300 470 4808

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it.

Highways England Company Limited | General enquiries: 0300 123 5000 |National Traffic Operations Centre, 3 Ridgeway, Quinton Business Park, Birmingham B32 1AF | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/ | https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/highways-england/ | https://www.government/organisations/hi

Registered in England and Wales no 9346363 | Registered Office: Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey GU1 4LZ

Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.